
REVIEW OF CCTV AT TONBRIDGE FARM SPORTS GROUND 

 

Item CB 21/80 referred from Cabinet of 12 October 2021 

 

The report of the Director of Central Services and Monitoring Officer provided details 

of a petition set up by Mrs Marie Wheatley in relation to an incident involving her son 

at Tonbridge Farm Sports Ground and invited the Cabinet to consider whether 

improvements to the existing CCTV provision were required.  Details of the current 

CCTV provision were set out at Annex 2 (restricted) to the report. 

 

RECOMMENDED:  That  

 

(1) the petition be accepted and noted; and 
 

(2) the CCTV provision currently in place continues with increased monitoring by 
the CCTV control room.  The Borough Council and Police to work together to 
address any incidents of anti-social behaviour reported to them. 

 

*Referred to Council 

 

 


